
22-23 Picture Day Info for Friday, September 16, 2022

Picture day for Huntingdon Area High School Students will be held this Friday, September 16,
from 8:00 a.m. until approximately noon.  All students will have their picture taken on this day,
regardless of ordering choices, as the pictures are used for ID purposes.

If you would like to order pictures, there was a notice sent home last week with directions for
doing so online.  There is also a link on the website and directions are available outside of Mrs.
Buckley's room - 131.  The link is posted here: https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/70498SF.

Order before Picture Day to receive from shipping to the school!

If you would prefer to have a hard copy of the order form, they are also outside Mrs. Buckley's
room.  We will see your students' smiling faces on Friday!

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/70498SF

